
 

 
 

 
30th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Start and finish times of the school day 

 
I am writing to thank all those that contributed to our survey regarding the proposed changes to the 
start and end of the school day.  Out of 197 parents, 22 parents were against the proposed changes 
for various reasons, only 3 mentioning traffic.  I am delighted to say that our Governors have 
approved the changes to the school day and the new school times will be implemented from 31st 
October half term. 
 
I would also like to reassure and remind parents that we offer fantastic wraparound care with our 
Early Birds Breakfast Club starting at 7.45am and a selection of school clubs after school that are free.  
 
Timings for the school day as from Monday 31st October: 

• Start of the school day - 8.45am (gates will open at 8.35am) 
• End of the school day - 3.15pm 

 
I believe the change to the finishing time will be beneficial to the school community and will have a 
positive effect on your child’s education. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher 
 


